
Wednesday Schedules: Outdoor Classroom Confirmation with Bonfires - All outside for 

September 

General Format Information: 

● Confirmation (7th & 8th grade) will be outside for first 4 Wednesdays in September 16, 

23, 30 and Oct. 7.  

● Each grade would have two small groups and each with a separate leader and in a 

specific outside area of the church.  

● Confirmation students would be dropped off in the South and West parking lots.  The 

Larger West parking lot will be blocked off from cars.  We encourage parents to utilize 

the half circle in the South parking lot to swing by and around to drop off their student.  

Assigned areas will be sent out the week before the first class. 

● Participants need to bring masks to wear inside and bring their own chairs, Bibles and 

water bottles.  

● The building will be CLOSED for activities although students may enter to use the 

restroom. 

● In case of rain, families will be notified by email and we will have a Zoom event. 

 

Before coming to Wednesday night programs : 

1. Everyone in the family should be fever and symptom free.  If a member of the family has 

a fever over 100.4 or if they are experiencing any other symptoms - cough, chills, muscle 

pain, shortness of breath or difficulty breathing, sore throat, new loss of taste or smell, 

they will be advised to please keep them home.  If anyone is sick at home with any 

symptoms, then caregivers will be asked to keep ALL family members home. 

2. Participants will be asked to bring a mask and wear them when inside, if needed, one 

will be provided for those who need them.  

 

During “outdoor class time”: 

1. Each person should maintain a physical distance of 6ft from other participants not in 

their household. If any issues, a parent will be called.  

2. After, kids will be excused in grade order (5 minutes apart) and meet their parents for 

pick-up.   

3. Participants will bring their own Bible, pen and paper.  

4. Activities we will do, won’t require any supplies other than their own Bibles, pen and 

paper. 

5. Phones will be kept out of sight unless part of the lesson.      


